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Welcome to our summer half term newsletter! 

It’s been a busy but exciting few weeks, with so many fantastic practical lessons, activities, trips and more.  

I am very proud of all our pupils, who try their best in their lessons and display excellent behaviour around 

school, following our new values of; Be Ready, Be Respectful and Be Safe. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to say a huge well done to our Year 6 children, who have worked so hard in 

preparation for their SATs this term. They have demonstrated amazing determination, resilience and 

commitment to their work, and have all made great progress. I’m sure they will reap the rewards of all 

their hard work. 

As you know, we welcomed a visit from Ofsted last week. We are now waiting for the official report and will share that with 
you when it arrives. 

Our dedicated staff members have worked tirelessly to create a positive learning environment for our pupils, and their 
commitment has not gone unnoticed. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of them. 

Additionally, I would like to express our appreciation to the Trust, our parents, and the wider community. Your unwavering 
support plays a crucial role in our success. We are fortunate to be part of the Warboys community and the TDET family. 

Overall, this half term has flown by! I hope you enjoy reading about a few of the highlights in our newsletter. I’d also like to 

wish you all a fun and relaxing half term, and look forward to seeing everyone back again soon! 

Stuart Mallott, Principal 

 Sports round-up! 

It’s been brilliant to see our various sports teams making the most of the warmer weather with lots of outdoor 

matches and tournaments.  

Massive congratulations to our football team, who won the finals at their recent tournament! They played so well 

together as a team. Well done to our goal scorers; Harley, Stanley and Callum! 

And, well done to our NFL Flag Football team for coming 8th in their tournament. They showed fantastic 

commitment and team spirit! 

Mr Stuart Mallott,  

Principal 
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Achievement Award Winners 

 

And congratulations also go to these fantastic  

pupils too; Rose, Emilia, Bethany and William! 
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 Enrichment fun for Years 5 and 6 

Our Turtles class have been very enthusiastically learning 
about dinosaurs over the last few weeks. We’ve had fun 
finding out more about fossils, palaeontologists, what type 
of environment dinosaurs lived in and what they liked to 
eat. We used salt dough and dry pasta to make our very 
own dinosaur fossils! We rolled out the dough, put the 
pasta pieces in place and then carefully peeled them away 
to leave a fossil imprint on our dough.  

During the Spring Term Enrichment Week Years 5 and 6 focused on local enquiry, 
with a visit to the church and using map reading skills to explore the village. Year 
5 also enjoyed trying to crack Mr Jordan’s Shape Escape Room which proved to 
be a great challenge, but was also engaging and enjoyable! 
 
Some children have taken home their clay pots this week, thanks to the support 
of A&M Potters. The other pots will arrive with us after half term!  
 
Our Owls class enjoyed sitting in the Bishops chair when we visited the church!  

 Dinosaur discovery for Turtles class! 
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 Dolphins enjoy creative baking!  

Our Pumas class all 
thoroughly enjoyed our trip 
to Verulamium Museum.  
 
We explored the displays 
learning about Roman life 
and handled genuine 
Roman artefacts.  
 
The highlight was the 
mosaic in the park, which 
was beautiful and 
surprisingly huge!  

We’ve had a gingerbread man theme this half 
term in our Dolphins class! In Literacy, we have 
been making Gingerbread men with salt 
playdough.  
 
In art the children explored a variety of 
materials, tools and techniques, experimenting 
with colour, design, texture, form and function 
while making gingerbread men. 
 
In Maths, we have been counting to 20, adding 
to 10 using objects and Numicon shapes. What 
a busy few weeks! 

 Learning about life in Roman times 
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At Warboys Primary Academy, we are fully committed to safeguarding our pupils and staff.  We take notice of and adhere to all 
the national and local policies and guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 

Safeguarding is summarised as protecting children from harm, preventing damage to children’s health or development, making 
sure that children grow up safely, and taking action to make sure all children have the best start in life. 

 

Are you worried about a child's safety?  

If you think a child is in immediate danger, phone 999 or ring Social Services on: 0345 045 5203. 

 * Public - Reporting safeguarding concerns   -  If you are not a professional involved with the child or family, you do not have to 
give your name and your conversation will be treated confidentially. 

Please note that we now have a dedicated safeguarding/concerns email address for emergency purposes only: 

 

emergency@WPA.education 

Important safeguarding message 

Attendance achievements! 

Thank you to all our families for your support with attendance, which is so 
important for children to reach their full potential at school. 

A big WELL DONE to Seals and Tigers, our two classes with the highest 
attendance this term! 

In addition, 184  out of 321 children have achieved 100 per cent attendance so 
far this academic year! Great work everyone!  
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Key Term Dates: Summer Term 2024 

Half Term Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 

Term Ends Friday 19th July 

Staff Training Day Monday 22nd July 

Staff Training Day Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th September 

Term starts for pupils Thursday 5th September 

To keep up to date with Warboys Primary Academy, please follow us on social media:  

 @PrimaryWarboys  @WarboysPrimaryAcademy 


